
 

 

 
 

 

July 27, 2016 

 

Y-BY Rental 

Attention: Matt Zeno 

 

Dear Mr. Zeno: 

Thank you for your generous donation to our organization for 26 W. Centre Street in Woodbury.  You 
are furthering the Gloucester County Habitat for Humanity mission of building safe, decent and 
affordable house for low-to-moderate income families. 

Our partner families achieve their dream of becoming a home owner because of donors like Y-BY 
Rental.  They will save up for their closing costs, attend financial counseling classes, pay their 
monthly zero equivalent mortgage and become a tax payer of their town. 

We would like to invite you to our Habitation Ceremony for 26 W. Centre St. on Sunday, August 7at 
11am.  During our ceremonies, we have a ribbon cutting, present our partner families with keys to 
their new home and welcome them in to the community.  Please let me know if you are interested so I 
can send you updated information on when they will take place.   

Thank you again for your support of Gloucester County Habitat and the families we serve. 

 

Sincerely,  

Anthony C. Isabella 

Executive Director  

Gloucester County Habitat for Humanity 

 


